
Hazard Reduction Burns Peaceful Bay 
 

 

 

 

 

Shire of Denmark Volunteer Bushfire Brigades, intend to conduct several 
small cell hazard reduction burn within Peaceful Bay between the months 

of May - November 2025. The scheduling of the burns is dependent on 
weather conditions and could be subject to change.  

 

Each burn is expected to take one day, including mop up operations. 
During the burn, residents may experience periods of smoke and ash fall. 
Throughout the operation all tracks and trails will be closed to the public 

until the area has been assessed and considered safe. 
 

The risk to properties during the burn is low.  Please take the following 
measures: 

• Close all windows and remove washing from clothes lines. 

• Stay clear of fire operations. 

• If you have asthma or a respiratory condition please contact us to let 
us know so that we can give you notice on the day to allow you to stay 
inside or be away from the area. 

• For more information please visit the Emergency Warnings website on 
www.emergency.wa.gov.au 

Contact Bushfire Risk Mitigation Coordinator, Victoria Holloway 

on 0492 170 500 or email brmc@denmark.wa.gov.au 
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